Serving the Children of the World | September 13, 2025



### Captured Moments from This Past Week...



P K E D With P R D E

Last week's newsletter shared details about the Packed with Pride program. This week, we just want to show pictures of our two members who work there twice-a-week, all year long! Thank you, George Deibert and Sheila Udman for your dedication to this service opportunity.

# At-A-Glance



A Calendar of This Coming Week's Activities

## September 14 - 20

Sunday	<ul> <li>Mt. Hood Kiwanis Camp Walk, Roll and Stroll at Oaks Amusement Park at 9:00 a.m.</li> <li>Sunday Parkways at the Corner of SW Park &amp; SW Main, just south of Shemanski Park in Portland at either 9:45 a.m. or 1:30 p.m.</li> </ul>
Monday	• Packed with Pride at Christ the King Church at 9:15 a.m.
Tuesday	• Key Club Presidents Council Meeting at New Seasons Market in Tigard at 7:00 p.m.
Wednesday	<ul> <li>Lunchtime mtg. at Murrayhill Taphouse at 11:45 a.m.</li> <li>Board meeting at the Deibert's at 6:30 p.m.</li> <li>Key Club Grant Webinar at 7:00 p.m.</li> </ul>
Thursday	<ul> <li>Key Club Board meeting at SHS at 7:30 a.m.</li> <li>Packed with Pride at Christ the King Church at 9:15 a.m.</li> <li>Key Club mtg. at SHS at 9:30 a.m.</li> <li>Back-to-School Night at SMS for Builders Club</li> </ul>
Friday	
Saturday	

#### Plan ahead for these special opportunities next week:

- Sunday, September 21st Key Club Bake Sale at Kohl's in Sherwood, 2:00 5:00 p.m.
- Friday, September 26th Key Club Orientation event at SHS at 9:30 a.m.
- Saturday, September 27<sup>th</sup> Beaverton Food Bank at 9:00 a.m.

# of note\*

- The weather forecast for TODAY is predicted to be in the low 80's. That should provide a comfortable temperature for Sue's shady backyard! Don't forget that this activity will count as an actual meeting; and it will also include recognition for this past year and the installation of our 2025-26 club officers. All members should try to attend, if possible! The food will be great, (It always is). Please be at 5080 SW 153rd Ave, Beaverton by around 5:45 p.m.
- Looking forward to seeing a good-sized group at the Mt. Hood Kiwanis Camp Walk, Roll and Stroll, tomorrow, September 14th. Be at Oaks Amusement Park at around 9:00 a.m. We are currently at 102% of our goal for fundraising the \$500 our club pledged for the event. If anyone still wishes to donate to help us further exceed our goal, please click HERE. You will need to do so TODAY for your donation to be counted as part of our Kiwanis Tigard Tigers fundraising.
- Reminder TODAY, September 13<sup>th</sup>, is the last day you can sign up to be a volunteer for the Sunday Parkways event happening in Portland, also tomorrow. HERE is the link to do so. Don't forget to say you are part of the Kiwanis of Tigard group.
- Tuesday is another Key Club Presidents' Council Meeting, to be held at the New Seasons Market in Tigard, starting at 7:00 p.m.
- There is a lunchtime meeting on Wednesday, at the Murrayhill Taphouse, starting at 11:45 a.m.
- There is a Board meeting at the Deibert's home on Wednesday evening. Please arrive by 6:30 p.m. One of the reasons we moved to an earlier start time is to accommodate those members who prefer to avoid driving after it gets dark.
- Also on Wednesday evening is a Key Club Webinar to share information about the PNWOF Grant process.
- Thursday has several SLP, (Student Leadership Program), activities, starting with a Sherwood Key Club Board meeting before school. Then, there is a club meeting during their "Flex" time, starting at 9:30 a.m. Finally, that evening, the Sherwood Middle School is holding their Back-to-School Night. Several Key Clubbers and one or two Kiwanis members will be there at a table, hoping to encourage students attending the middle school to join the Builders Club.
- You should have received a forwarded email on Friday with the first President's Newsletter from
  the Sherwood Key Club. This is a new endeavor, determined by Makaila Crawford, as an
  attempt to close a perceived communication gap in the club. When you have over 70
  members, most of whom cannot attend the meetings, it's hard to keep them updated on club
  activities. Makaila intends to send out a newsletter like this twice a month.
- Wishing a belated Happy Birthday to Bill Pennell who gracefully aged another year on September 6<sup>th</sup>. Bob Munger has a birthday coming up on September 25<sup>th</sup>. We are so grateful for these strong, dedicated, long-time members!





## KEY CLUB

# BAKE

Proceeds will go to Sherwood Key Club and support the 2025-2026 school year

> Sunday, September 21 2:00 pm - 5:00 pm

> > Sherwood Khols: 16685 SW 12th St Sherwood, OR